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I strongly believe that changing the definition of marriage would be very detrimental to society and the 
future of our children. I am pleading with you not to allow it to be changed.  
Please consider how things like the media would be impacted and what our children would be 
exposed to on a daily basis. I personally do not believe that gay relationships are natural, I am not 
homophobic, I have gay friends and always have had, I do however tell them my thoughts if I were 
asked. I don't believe sexually that it's natural and I believe that marriage (the way it is now) needs to 
fiercely be protected. For so many reasons that have nothing to do with my personal opinions. I firmly 
believe that we need to be building marriages and families, men and women, so that our childrens 
needs will be met and they can also aim to work towards having strong families that include their 
biological parents. 


